From:

To: A303 Stonehenge
Date: 26 September 2022 10:30:47
Dear Sir,

In response to the UNESCO Mission's statement and the reply from National Highways on the above, I would
just like to say that Stonehenge is an historical site of the first order. It should not be subjected to short-term
planning which could adversely affect it in terms of pollution. I feel it would be damaging to the whole area in
that what should be a place of tranquillity and reflection would become impacted by traffic racing past. The
atmosphere could be entirely lost.

I would also remind the Government that more roads does not lead to less congestion, just more cars travelling
from place to place.

yours faithfully,

C Craib





